
8TH GRADE THANK YOU FORM & BABY COLLAGE FORM
It’s time to submit the Thank You text that will accompany your cap and gown photo for the Graduate 
section of the yearbook. All submissions are reviewed and approved by Dr. Jones.  Please print legibly.

FORMS ARE DUE TO MRS. EASH BY FEBRUARY 15TH.

STUDENT NAME:

You may also submit a BABY PHOTO for the collage.  All submissions must be sent 
electronically as a jpeg file, please scan at 300dpi and emailed to Kaarid@comcast.net.    

Photos must be submitted by 2/15!!  

o oYES, I AM SUBMITTING A BABY PHOTO. NO, I AM NOT SUBMITTING A BABY PHOTO.

PARENT SIGNATURE:


